PANJAB UNIVERSITY, CHANDIGARH

The Deputy Registrar College Branch Administrative Building Panjab University Chandigarh - 160014 To: 1. The Principals of all the affiliated Colleges of Panjab University, Chandigarh 2. The Dean College Development Council, Panjab University, Chandigarh

Through E-mail

No. Misc/A-1/37903-38053

Date: 4.12.2022

Subject: Utilization of Retirement benefit fund at affiliated colleges

Dear Sir/Madam,

This is to inform that the Hon'ble Vice-Chancellor has constituted a committee to check and monitor utilization of "Retirement benefit fund" collected from the students and its disbursement to various eligible staff of affiliated colleges. The said committee has to prepare a report for the purpose, therefore, all the Principals of affiliated colleges are requested to give the "Complete Bank Statement" of retirement benefit account of the college within seven days so that the data may be placed before the committee for further necessary action.

Yours faithfully

Deputy Registrar (Colleges)